



Name: _____ ()	Class: _____	Date: _____
Parent's Signature: _____	Marks: _____ / 50	Result: _____ %

Section A. Vocabulary.

I. Fill in each blank with one word from the box.

1. The royal wizard cast a _____ on the prince and he turned into a frog.
(a) responsibility (c) intensity
(b) spell (d) claim ()
2. The computer is _____ by the power button.
(a) gleamed (c) activated
(b) gestured (d) confessed ()
3. The bones on his legs were broken and he had been _____ ever since.
(a) bedridden (c) activated
(b) aware (d) infinite ()
4. The sun was _____ in a clear blue sky.
(a) entertainment (c) gloomy
(b) gleamed (d) radiant ()
5. He was aware of the heavy _____ he was shouldering.
(a) gesture (c) responsibility
(b) hesitation (d) compassion ()
6. Sky diving is the most _____ activity I've ever tried.
(a) conclusive (c) compassionate
(b) adventurous (d) gloomy ()
7. The dog _____ the ball from the water.
a. revised b. retrieved
c. researched d. replied ()



8. In the Scottish Highlands, there is a _____ about the existence of a water monster called the Loch Ness Monster.
- (a) surge (c) record
(b) ripple (d) rumour ()
9. Most evidence about the Loch Ness Monster have been found to be _____. It is not real.
- (a) doctored (c) claimed
(b) confessed (d) convinced ()
10. He read a book about the _____ of Robin Hood last night.
- (a) rumour (c) claim
(b) legend (d) evidence ()

Section B. Grammar.

II. Choose the correct answer for each of the following and write it in the brackets provided.

11. I had never _____ her by the time she got here.
- (a) see (c) seeing
(b) saw (d) seen ()
12. When I got home, the children had already _____ to bed.
- (a) go (c) gone
(b) went (d) going ()
13. The boy had _____ lunch before he took a nap.
- (a) eat (c) ate
(b) eating (d) eaten ()
14. We arrived at 8:05, but the train _____ already left.
- (a) have (c) had
(b) has (d) having ()
15. The film _____ by the time we got to the cinema.
- (a) has started (c) started
(b) had start (d) had started ()



16. After I _____ my homework I watched the TV.
(a) had done (c) had did
(b) done (d) has done ()
17. Lynne _____ the restaurant after she _____ eating.
(a) left –has finished (c) left - had finished
(b) had left – had finished (d) left - had finish ()
18. By the time we _____, everyone had left.
(a) arrive (c) had arrived
(b) arrived (d) had arrive ()
19. He isn't working now, _____.
(a) is he? (c) has he?
(b) isn't he? (d) hasn't he? ()
20. They are coming, _____.
(a) are they? (c) do they?
(b) aren't they? (d) does they? ()
21. He hadn't read the book before, _____.
(a) has he? (c) had he?
(b) hasn't he? (d) hadn't he? ()
22. You won't come early, _____.
(a) will you? (c) will they?
(b) will I? (d) should I? ()
23. Mary can speak English, _____.
(a) can't she? (c) can't her?
(b) can't he? (d) can't him? ()
24. Peter played handball yesterday, _____.
(a) does he (c) did he
(b) is he (d) didn't he ()



25. They didn't go to Vienna last week, _____

- (a) did they
(b) do they

- (c) didn't they
(d) weren't they

()

Section C. Grammar Cloze.

III. Fill in the blanks with the verbs in Past Perfect Tense.

1. She (live) _____ in Sweden before she went to Norway.
2. After we (eat) _____ all the food, Henry came in.
3. _____ (you/ever/ see) such an interesting movie?
4. We ate at a restaurant last night because I (not / buy) _____
anything for dinner.
5. Laura repaired her glasses because her brother (break) _____ them.
6. By the time the show began, all friends (arrive) _____.
7. Kelvin _____ (not go) abroad before he won the competition.
8. _____ (you / visit) Toronto before your trip last summer?



Section D. Grammar Cloze.

IV. Fill in each blank with the most suitable word from the box. Use each word only once.

loudly	entire	pretty	disappeared
spell	wicked	quietly	destroy

Once upon a time, there was a little girl named Wendy. Wendy was a (1) _____ girl with curly golden hair and big blue eyes. She was very sweet and friendly. Everybody in her village loved Wendy.

One day, a (2) _____ witch came to the village and wanted to destroy the (3) _____ village. Just as the witch was about to lift her wand and cast a deadly (4) _____, Wendy went up to the witch and pleaded her not to (5) _____ the village. The wicked witch stared at Wendy and started to laugh (6) _____. "Alright! But you must come with me immediately!" Suddenly, a thick black smoke surrounded Wendy and the witch.

When the smoke thinned, there was no sign of Wendy nor the witch. Wendy had (7) _____ forever.



Section G. Reading Comprehension.

Read the text and answer the questions.

Once upon a time, there lived a generous and kind- hearted king. His people started to worry for him because he became lazy and would only eat and sleep.

One day, the king realised that he could not move his body. He invited many renowned doctors from various parts of his country and offered them gold to make him fit. He spent much money but it was in vain.

One fine morning, a holy man heard about the ill-health of the king and informed the minister that he could easily cure the king. The minister immediately requested for the holy man to meet the king in the palace. However, the holy man lived at a distant place and he requested for the king to come and meet him instead. After much effort, the king met the holy man. The holy man asked the king to come to his place by foot for treatment the next day.

The next day, the holy man was not available and his devotee requested that the king come and meet him the following day for treatment. This was repeated for two weeks and the king never met the holy man again.

After the two weeks, the king realised that he felt a lot lighter and felt more active than before. Very soon, the king regained his health, completely.

The king had a lot of wealth, but no amount of wealth could make him healthy.



1. Read each statement and tick (✓) "True" or "False".

	Statements	True/ False
a.	The king was cruel and selfish.	
b.	The king could not move his body because he was ill.	
c.	The holy man came and met the king in the palace for treatment	
d.	The amount of wealth could make the king healthy.	

2. Why were people worried for the king?

3. What did the king offer to the doctors to make him fit?

4. Which word in the second paragraph has the same meaning as "famous"?

5. What was the treatment for the king?

6. How did the king feel then?

7. Did he regain his health?

* End of paper *